Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Prime Now LLC, on June 07, 2024. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:
On September 4, 2024, the Department issued a final order denying the petition because the petition sought a declaratory statement as applied to the conduct of a third party and of general applicability.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Patrick Hinson of the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 (850)717-1142 Patrick.Hinson@myfloridalicense.com.
